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Comments: The Heber wild horse population should left at current levels with PZP used to manage the

population. Once again, cattle have been allowed to graze the Heber wild horse range, depleting water and

forage. Wild horses are federally protected and and well loved by the public. They are allowed on our public

lands. Horses which have strayed out of the range, most likely due to food and water shortages, should be

considered as part of the Heber bands and allowed to return to the range once adequate food and water are

available. 


